
SEEKONK HUMAN SERVICES 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

April 26, 2010 @ 3:30 pm 
 

Present:  Christine Allen, Vicki Kinniburgh, Lynn Neves, Rene Andrews, Anne Libby, 
Anita Gendron & Director Bernadette Huck. 
Absent:  Josephine Veader 
 
The board minutes for March were approved with a motion to delete the second 
paragraph under New Business regarding televising of the board minutes.  They also 
voted to let the record show that all candidates in the future  be invited to attend the 
men’s breakfast. 
 
Old Business: 
The Board wants a union representative to attend one of the board meetings regarding the 
staff job descriptions. Bernie said that the Town has hired a professional to re-do all 
employees’ job descriptions. 
 
New Business: 
Chris Allen stated that any senior or disabled person having trouble reading their water 
meter should call the Seekonk Water District and someone would come out to help them. 
The Board listened to Dave Bowden who discussed the senior center project and the 
proposed location on Peck St.  They agreed that this location made sense and it would 
give Seekonk a town center, which would include the Town Hall, Public Safety Complex 
and the Animal Shelter. Dave Bowden also mentioned that a modular unit was a good 
option for the building. 
Audience members were asked if they had anything to say regarding the senior center.  
Several people did have comments and the board also urged everyone to attend the 
Selectmen’s meetings and let their feelings be known. 
Bernie mentioned about the possibility of applying for a Community Development Block 
Grant up to 1 million dollars.   
The Department Head Report -– FEMA and Samaritan’s Purse helped our community 
with the flood cleanup and will be available until 5/30. 

• Upcoming Shingles Program 
• Silver Tea on May 12th     100 people are the limit 
• Sheriff’s Luncheon on May 20th 
• Elks Luncheon for volunteers 
• Trips Planned 

1. Amish Trip in June 
2. Spirit of Boston 

 
The roll call was taken and the meeting was adjourned. 
The next meeting will be on Monday, May 24, 2010 @ 3:30 PM. 
 


